Terrance Stafford

T
From: Glen Rennie <grennie@ptlalc.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 12 December 2013 3:21 PM
To: Terrance Stafford
Subject: RE: 5219 Boral - Planning Proposal, Rural to Residential, Various Lots surrounded by

Lambert, Mortimer & Richardson Streets & Murray Road, Wingham

Hi Terrance
Please consider this a letter of response regarding Boral’s application for change of zoning.

PTLALC has considered your proposal and as explained on the telephone we are concerned with the integrity of the
burial grounds and the subsequent maintenance of the site. PTLALC has no objection to the proposed rezoning to
residential from rural; PTLALC would like it noted that the development of the site and allotment of residential
blocks would require further consultation. It is important that the development impact does not impose or provide

opportunity for damage to the lands known as “burial ground”.

if | can be of further assistance please don't hesitate to contact me.
Regards

Glen Rennie

Chief Executive Officer

Purfleet Taree Local Aboriginal Lands Council
Ph. 02 65524106

Mab. 0408654537

From: Terrance Stafford [mailto:terrances@kingcampbell.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 12 December 2013 2:14 PM

To: Glen Rennie

Cc: kate.jackson@boral.com.au

Subject: FW: 5219 Boral - Planning Proposal, Rural to Residential, Various Lots surrounded by Lambert, Mortimer &
Richardson Streets & Murray Road, Wingham

| just wanted to follow up on the below email and our conversation of 27 November regarding this matter, Have you been able to
undertake a review of the proposed rezoning? | note that we are intending to lodge the application with Council before Christmas.

If you have any questions please call,

Regards,

Farrante Stafford
Town Planner

PBE

King & Campbell Pty Ltd urban design
T, 02 6586 2510 civil engineering
F 026583 4004 architecture



